
Sensitivity: Internal

Trade Advisory                        

Fare Adjustment effective            

1 December 2022

29 November 2022

Dear Valued Partner,

Please be advised that effective 1 December 2022, there will 

be adjustment to QR fares in both cabins from India to 

destinations across our network.

Kindly ensure all relevant bookings are ticketed on/before    

30 November 2022. Appreciate to disseminate this 

information to all concerned.

For more information, please contact our call centre on      

+91 95129 72827 or your local Qatar Airways Account 

Manager.

Thank you for your continuous support.

Qatar Airways India Team


